
Reopen Campus Planning

We believe that it is in the best interest of students to return to campus if they can safely do so.
We believe that students learn best when living and learning in a community of diverse thinkers. 
We believe that students’ emotional wellbeing will be impacted by prolonged social isolation.

Brewster is committed to doing everything possible to safely reopen campus for Fall 2020.
We recognize and respect that there are many factors that go into this decision, including some 
that are unique to each family and a number that are outside Brewster’s control.

How Are We Making Our 
Decision to Reopen?

Has the Reopen Campus Strategy Team 
meticulously examined policies, procedures, 
and physical campus structures and adapted 
as necessary to keep the community safe?

Are we clear of government or public health 

restrictions that prevent us from reopening, 

and are you able to travel from your home 

location to Brewster?

Has your family determined that it is in your 
child’s best interest to resume his or her studies 
on campus?

YES

If the answer to any of the 
questions to the left is NO, 
Brewster is committed to 
ensuring that your student 
has access to high-quality 
instruction via Brewster Online.

Brewster faculty are actively 
working on curriculum 
enhancements to provide 
the most personalized 
and responsive 
online 
experience. 

Reopening Plan
We will communicate Brewster’s reopening plans, including any possible changes to the opening 
of school dates, as quickly as they are finalized. We encourage you to return to this page often for 
more information: brewsteracademy.org/reopening
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